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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to be taking part in Number Day on Friday 3rd February 2023. On this 

day, we are inviting the children to either dress up as something number related (see  

photos below) or a Times Table Rockstar. 

 

             
 
Number Day is a great way to make Maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ atti-

tude towards it. The children will be taking part in several Maths activities and      

challenges throughout the day. They will also get the opportunity to use our online Maths 

platforms such as Doodle Maths, NumBots and Times Tables Rockstars. 

 

We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate your 

support. 

 

Thank you 
Miss Hawkins (Maths Lead) 
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